
It is with much regret that I have to inform you of the sudden death of Dr Ian 
Black, long term friend and Doctor to so many people at Biggin Hill. Ian 
apparently suffered a heart attack and died whilst getting ready for work this 
morning at about 7:30. 
 
Clearly many of us, who were quite close friends of Ian's over the last 30 or 
more years are in deep shock, and our condolences go out to his family. 
 
When I hear any more details regarding any arrangements, I will send a 
further email 
 
John Willis 
 


